PLANNING MEETING 3/6/2019
ATTENDEES: Rob Torcivia, Mike Freedman, Pat Degnan, Roger Crook, Charlie Bogusat, Kristen Neu, Beverly Nemiroff, Mike Ilardi, Joe Aspelund, Mike Stocknoff & Stu Kipilman
Meeting started: 7:15pm
Tom Harty got the contract for the renovation of the bar.  Permit filled out and filed – waiting for permit from township.
Heirloom refinishing to construct and install bar panels.
Grothouse to supply and install the bar top.
Beer cooler delivered and assembled.  Waiting for electrical and plumbing.
Heat in bar is much better since the installation of the new windows.  We are considering revising the heating element to one element rather than 2.
Discussed how many Beer lines for the Tiffany bar and decided on 4 at a cost of $1800.   The Gold Bar will have 6 beer lines.
Looking at being able to share kegs for the Gold and Tiffany Bars.  Rather than have separate kegs for each bar.  We need more information on installation and sharing of lines. Roger to find out.
Charlie brought up soda lines and we need to contact some vendors and figure out how we can get better soda.
Looking at vinyl floors – want it to look like stone.  We are considering interlocking vinyl planks with grooves and non skid.  Mike Stocknoff to get more samples for Bar and Rental Meeting.
We will be using the same ceiling tiles used in the ballroom renovation.
No status on credits
Meeting ended: 8:20pm
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